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Assistant Chief Report 

April 11, 2022 

 

Completed the burn to learn on Russel Creek Rd, it was a great success. 

6 of us completed the live fire instructor certification, and three of us 

obtained our live fire instructor in charge certification. 

EMR class is going well, we are set to test sometime in the Middle of 

May.  

We are set to do our annual wildland refresher hands on portion May 21 

up at the sub-station. 

High School fire science class is going well. 

8 volunteers have completed their Firefighter 2 course work and our 

working on task books. 

Working on Conflagration personnel list for the upcoming wildland 

season. 

Have started performance evaluations. 

 

 


